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August 29, 2017
[bookmark: _GoBack]
COMMENTER NAME
ADDRESS
Bainbridge Island, WA 98110

Subject: Bloedel Reserve Joint Land Use Review (PLN 50734 SPRA & CUPA)


Good Afternoon,

You are receiving this letter because you commented on the Bloedel Reserve’s joint land use review of a Site Plan Review Adjustment (SPRA) and a Conditional Use Permit Amendment (CUPA), submitted on June 1, 2017 (PLN 50734 SPRA & CUPA). The (Revised) Notice of Application/SEPA Comment Period you received is attached.

As you may already know, the Bloedel Reserve has elected to withdraw their Conditional Use Permit Amendment (CUPA) application for the proposed second exit. They will be pursuing the remaining items under the Site Plan Review Adjustment (SPRA) including the floral workshop, compost shed, and gatehouse renovation. The request for withdrawal from Executive Director, Ed Moydell, is attached and is being processed. 

Thank you for your comments and please let me know if you have any further questions.


Sincerely,



____________________________________________
Olivia Sontag
City Planner
www.bainbridgewa.gov
osontag@bainbridgewa.gov
206.780.3760 (office)

280 Madison Avenue North
Bainbridge Island, Washington 98110-1812
www.bainbridgewa.gov
206.842.7633
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